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Shahnameh
Imprisoned in the Gulags for a crime he did not
commit, Benya Golden joins a penal battalion made
up of Cossacks and convicts to fight the Nazis. He
enrolls in the Russian cavalry, and on a hot summer
day in July 1942, he and his band of brothers are sent
on a suicide mission behind enemy lines—but is there
a traitor among them? The only thing Benya can truly
trust is his horse, Silver Socks, and that he will find no
mercy in onslaught of Hitler’s troops as they push
East.Spanning ten epic days, between Benya’s war on
the grasslands of southern Russia and Stalin’s
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intrigues in the Kremlin, between Benya’s intense
affair with an Italian nurse and a romance between
Stalin’s daughter and a war correspondent, this is a
sweeping story of passion, bravery, and
survival—where betrayal is a constant companion,
death just a heartbeat away, and love, however
fleeting, offers a glimmer of redemption.

I Survived the Battle of D-Day, 1944 (I
Survived #18)
"Tolstoy on Shakespeare" by graf Leo Tolstoy
(translated by V. G. Chertkov, Isabella Fyvie Mayo).
Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide
range of titles that encompasses every genre. From
well-known classics & literary fiction and non-fiction to
forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world
literature, we issue the books that need to be read.
Each Good Press edition has been meticulously edited
and formatted to boost readability for all e-readers
and devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that are
user-friendly and accessible to everyone in a highquality digital format.

The Reality Dysfunction
BONUS: This edition contains an excerpt from Jeff
Shaara's No Less Than Victory. Jeff Shaara, America’s
premier author of military historical fiction, brings us
the centerpiece of his epic trilogy of the Second World
War. General Dwight Eisenhower once again
commands a diverse army that must find its single
purpose in the destruction of Hitler’s European
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fortress. His primary subordinates, Omar Bradley and
Bernard Montgomery, must prove that this unique
blend of Allied armies can successfully confront the
might of Adolf Hitler’s forces, who have already
conquered Western Europe. On the coast of France,
German commander Erwin Rommel fortifies and
prepares for the coming invasion, acutely aware that
he must bring all his skills to bear on a fight his side
must win. But Rommel’s greatest challenge is to
strike the Allies on his front, while struggling behind
the lines with the growing insanity of Adolf Hitler, who
thwarts the strategies Rommel knows will succeed.
Meanwhile, Sergeant Jesse Adams, a no-nonsense
veteran of the 82nd Airborne, parachutes with his
men behind German lines into a chaotic and
desperate struggle. And as the invasion force surges
toward the beaches of Normandy, Private Tom Thorne
of the 29th Infantry Division faces the horrifying
prospects of fighting his way ashore on a stretch of
coast more heavily defended than the Allied
commanders anticipate–Omaha Beach. From G.I. to
general, this story carries the reader through the
war’s most crucial juncture, the invasion that altered
the flow of the war, and, ultimately, changed history.

Critical Path
“Scary amazing fun.”—Brad Meltzer Evils both above
and below ground arise once again, threatening the
world and all its inhabitants with extinction in this
electrifying science fiction thriller—the final novel set
in the Awakened universe—from the #1
internationally bestselling author and star of
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television’s Impractical Jokers and a bestselling
science fiction writer. Thanks to the heroics of former
New York City Mayor Tom Cafferty and his team, the
world is once again safe. The villainous Foundation for
Human Advancement has been dismantled, the cities
of the world are safe from nuclear annihilation, and
Cafferty is now on a hunt to decimate every nest of
creatures on the planet. When Cafferty enters a nest
underneath the Nevada desert, he is horrified to find
it completely empty. It can only mean one thing: the
battle for survival is not over. Across the planet,
creatures are emerging from their subterranean
homes. Now, the all-out war against humanity has
begun—a war in which only one apex species will
survive. Humankind has finally met its match. Cafferty
knows that only one man can help him stop the
onslaught. A man who is despised by the world. A
man who has already caused the death of millions. A
man who is a sworn enemy hell-bent on taking Tom
Cafferty down forever: Albert Van Ness. But even this
desperate move may not be enough to stop the
creatures and save humanity . . .

First Activation
Young Adult literature, from The Outsiders to Harry
Potter, has helped shape the cultural landscape for
adolescents perhaps more than any other form of
consumable media in the twentieth and twenty-first
century. With the rise of mega blockbuster films
based on these books in recent years, the young adult
genre is being co-opted by curious adult readers and
by Hollywood producers. However, while the genre
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may be getting more readers than ever before, Young
Adult literature remains exclusionary and
problematic: few titles feature historically
marginalized individuals, the books present
heteronormative perspectives, and gender
stereotypes continue to persist. Taking a critical
approach, Young Adult Literature: Challenging Genres
offers educators, youth librarians, and students a set
of strategies for unpacking, challenging, and
transforming the assumptions of some of the genre's
most popular titles. Pushing the genre forward, Antero
Garcia builds on his experiences as a former high
school teacher to offer strategies for integrating
Young Adult literature in a contemporary critical
pedagogy through the use of participatory media.

Critical Foundations in Young Adult
Literature: Challenging Genres
*** #1 The Sunday Times bestseller *** Publishers
Weekly bestseller "This book is no joke. Get ready to
not sleep tonight. Awakened does exactly what it
advertises. Scary amazing fun." -- Brad Meltzer,
bestselling author of The Escape Artist. “Awakened
hits the high notes of Douglas Preston & Lincoln
Child’s Relic and Scott Snyder’s The Wake [] but its
scope actually extends much further.” -- Kirkus ***
The star of truTV’s hit show Impractical
Jokers—alongside veteran sci-fi and horror writer
Darren Wearmouth—delivers a chilling and wickedly
fun supernatural novel in the vein of The Strain, in
which a beautiful new subway line in New York City
unearths an ancient dark horror that threatens the
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city’s utter destruction and the balance of civilization
itself. After years of waiting, New York's newest
subway line is finally ready, an express train that
connects the city with the burgeoning communities
across the Hudson River. The shining jewel of this
state-of-the-art line is a breathtaking visitors’ pavilion
beneath the river. Major dignitaries, including New
York City’s Mayor and the President of the United
States, are in attendance for the inaugural run, as the
first train slowly pulls in. Under the station’s bright
ceiling lights, the shiny silver cars gleam. But as the
train comes closer into view, a far different scene
becomes visible. All the train’s cars are empty. All the
cars’ interiors are drenched in blood. As chaos
descends, all those in the pavilion scramble to get
out. But the horror is only beginning. High levels of
deadly methane fill the tunnels. The structure begins
to flood. For those who don’t drown, choke or spark
an explosion, another terrifying danger awaits—the
thing that killed all those people on the train. It’s out
there…and it’s coming. There's something living
beneath New York City, and it's not happy we've
woken it up.

Obliteration
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The magnificent
conclusion to Rick Atkinson's acclaimed Liberation
Trilogy about the Allied triumph in Europe during
World War II It is the twentieth century's unrivaled
epic: at a staggering price, the United States and its
allies liberated Europe and vanquished Hitler. In the
first two volumes of his bestselling Liberation Trilogy,
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Rick Atkinson recounted how the American-led
coalition fought through North Africa and Italy to the
threshold of victory. Now, in The Guns at Last Light,
he tells the most dramatic story of all—the titanic
battle for Western Europe. D-Day marked the
commencement of the final campaign of the
European war, and Atkinson's riveting account of that
bold gamble sets the pace for the masterly narrative
that follows. The brutal fight in Normandy, the
liberation of Paris, the disaster that was Operation
Market Garden, the horrific Battle of the Bulge, and
finally the thrust to the heart of the Third Reich—all
these historic events and more come alive with a
wealth of new material and a mesmerizing cast of
characters. Atkinson tells the tale from the
perspective of participants at every level, from
presidents and generals to war-weary lieutenants and
terrified teenage riflemen. When Germany at last
surrenders, we understand anew both the devastating
cost of this global conflagration and the enormous
effort required to win the Allied victory. With the
stirring final volume of this monumental trilogy,
Atkinson's accomplishment is manifest. He has
produced the definitive chronicle of the war that
unshackled a continent and preserved freedom in the
West. One of The Washington Post's Top 10 Books of
the Year A Kirkus Reviews Best Nonfiction Book of
2013

Red Storm Rising
First published in 1941, a classic portrait of a Soviet
revolutionary who is imprisoned and tortured under
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Stalin's rule finds him agonizingly reflecting on his
ironic career under the totalitarian movement.

Critical Strike
The liberation of Europe and the destruction of the
Third Reich is a story of miscalculation and
imcomparable courage, of calamity and enduring
triumph. In this first volume of the Liberation Trilogy,
Rick Atkinson focuses on 1942 and 1943, showing
how central the great drama that unfolded in North
Africa was to the ultimate victory of the Allied powers
and to America's understanding of itself. Opening with
the daring amphibious invasion in November 1942, An
Army at Dawn follows the American and British
armies as they fight the French in Morocco and
Algiers, and then take on the Germans and Italians in
Tunisia. Battle by battle, an inexperienced and often
poorly led army gradually becomes a superb fighting
force. Central to the tale are the extraordinary but
flawed commanders who come to dominate the
battlefield: Eisenhower, Patton, Bradley, Montgomery,
and Rommel.

The Final Wars Begin
The Confederation is starting to collapse politically
and economically, allowing the `possessed' to
infiltrate more worlds. Quinn Dexter is loose on Earth,
destroying the giant arcologies one at a time. As
Louise Kavanagh tries to track him down, she
manages to acquire some strange and powerful allies
whose goal doesn't quite match her own. The
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campaign to liberate Mortonridge from the possessed
degenerates into a horrendous land battle, the kind
which hasn't been seen by humankind for six hundred
years; then some of the protagonists escape in a very
unexpected direction. Joshua Calvert and Syrinx fly
their starships on a mission to find the Sleeping God -which an alien race believes holds the key to
overthrowing the possessed. THE NAKED GOD is the
brilliant climax to Peter F. Hamilton's awe-inspiring
Night's Dawn Trilogy.

The Host
Brothers Harry and Jack leave Manchester for New
York City for their annual weekend getaway. But upon
arrival, they find a silent, deserted JFK, where the few
ground crew they can spot have all been slaughtered.
Harry and Jack are military veterans, but they've
never encountered anything like this. As they witness
the carnage and stumble across murderous madmen
in a post-apocalyptic New York City, it becomes clear
that escape is the only option—that is, if there is
anywhere sane to escape to.… This edition of First
Activation includes editorial revisions.

The Day of Battle
Integrating interviews with individuals ranging from
senior policymakers to frontline soldiers, a look at the
Persian Gulf War shows how the conflict transformed
modern warfare

Daughter of Time Trilogy
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The second volume in a trilogy chronicling the
liberation of Europe during World War II focuses on
the Allied campaigns in Sicily and Italy, detailing the
bloody battles at Salerno, Anzio, Monte Cassino, and
more under the command of controversial Lt. General
Mark Clark, as well as the June 1944 liberation of
Rome. By the Pulitzer Prize-winning author of An Army
at Dawn. Reprint. 150,000 first printing.

The Brink
If you liked Dune, Atlantis Gene and Star Wars—you
will love the book Battlefield Earth! In the year A.D.
3000, Earth is a dystopian wasteland, plundered of its
natural resources by alien conquerors known as
Psychlos. Fewer than thirty-five thousand humans
survive in a handful of communities scattered across
the face of a post-apocalyptic Earth. From the ashes
of humanity rises a young hero, Jonnie Goodboy Tyler.
Setting off on an initial quest to discover a hidden
evil, Jonnie unlocks the mystery of humanity’s demise
and unearths a crucial weakness in their oppressors.
Spreading the seeds of revolt, Jonnie and a small
band of survivors pit their quest for freedom in an allout rebellion that erupts across the continents of
Earth and the cosmic sprawl of the Psychlo empire.
For the fate of the Galaxy lies on the Battlefield of
Earth. “Over 1,000 pages of thrills, spills, vicious
aliens and noble humans. I found Battlefield Earth unput-downable.” —Neil Gaiman “Battlefield Earth is a
terrific story! The carefully underplayed comedy I
found it delicious. A masterpiece.” —Robert A.
Heinlein “Pulse-pounding mile-a-minute sci-fi action
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adventure that does not stop. It is a masterpiece of
popular adventure science fiction.” —Brandon
Sanderson “Space opera that hits the right notes. It's
provocative, exhilarating and genuinely enjoyable.”
—SCIFI.COM “Like the Harry Potter series, itʼs got
concepts like good vs. evil, the noble savage and the
heroʼs journey—and people go crazy over it!” —Dr.
David Powers, Educator Awards and Accolades: Top
100 science fiction books Top three of the best 100
English language novels of the 20th century by the
Random House Modern Library Readers Poll US
Golden Scroll and Saturn Awards Tetradramma d'Oro
Award Gutenberg Award Read the novel that changed
the shape of science fiction * Over 4,000,000 copies
sold * Translated in 25 languages * 21st Century
edition with expanded content: author's never-beforepublished handwritten notes & an exclusive author
interview An engaging read for STEM learning The
imaginative diversity of the novel's characters and
alien races, its military artifacts and striking
technologies and mathematics make it the perfect
motivation for STEM learning. “Want to get your kid
excited about STEM? Battlefield Earth will give you
the talking points, in fact, theyʼll already be talking
about it.” —S.G. Educator Accelerated Reader level
5.8, students earn 62 points Lexile 780 Discussion
guide available for book clubs and educators.

Battlefield Earth
The classic postapocalyptic thriller with “all the reality
of a vividly realized nightmare” (The Times, London).
Triffids are odd, interesting little plants that grow in
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everyone’s garden. Triffids are no more than mere
curiosities—until an event occurs that alters human
life forever. What seems to be a spectacular meteor
shower turns into a bizarre, green inferno that blinds
everyone and renders humankind helpless. What
follows is even stranger: spores from the inferno
cause the triffids to suddenly take on a life of their
own. They become large, crawling vegetation, with
the ability to uproot and roam about the country,
attacking humans and inflicting pain and agony.
William Masen somehow managed to escape being
blinded in the inferno, and now after leaving the
hospital, he is one of the few survivors who can see.
And he may be the only one who can save his species
from chaos and eventual extinction . . . With more
than a million copies sold, The Day of the Triffids is a
landmark of speculative fiction, and “an outstanding
and entertaining novel” (Library Journal). “A
thoroughly English apocalypse, it rivals H. G. Wells in
conveying how the everyday invaded by the alien
would feel. No wonder Stephen King admires
Wyndham so much.” —Ramsey Campbell “One of my
all-time favorite novels. It’s absolutely convincing, full
of little telling details, and that sweet, warm sensation
of horror and mystery.” —Joe R. Lansdale

The Naked God
The first book in Philip K. Dick's final trilogy (followed
by The Divine Invasion andThe Transmigration of
Timothy Archer), VALIS encapsulates many of the
themes that Dick was obsessed with over the course
of his career. A disorienting and bleakly funny
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novel,VALIS (which stands for Vast Active Living
Intelligence System) is about a schizophrenic man
named Horselover Fat (who just might also be known
as Philip Dick); the hidden mysteries of Gnostic
Christianity; and reality as revealed through a pink
laser.VALIS is a theological detective story, in which
God is both a missing person and the perpetrator of
the ultimate crime. Taking place in the same universe
as Dick's soon-to-be-published Exegesis,VALIS is a
dense novel, but one that is absolutely essential to
understanding the author's off-kilter worldview. Much
like Dick himself, the reader is left wondering what is
real, what is fiction, and what the price is for divine
inspiration.

Sixth Cycle
Space is not the only void In AD 2600 the human race
is finally beginning to realize its full potential.
Hundreds of colonized planets scattered across the
galaxy host a multitude of prosperous and wildly
diverse cultures. Genetic engineering has pushed
evolution far beyond nature's boundaries, defeating
disease and producing extraordinary spaceborn
creatures. Huge fleets of sentient trader starships
thrive on the wealth created by the industrialization of
entire star systems. And throughout inhabited space
the Confederation Navy keeps the peace. A true
golden age is within our grasp. But now something
has gone catastrophically wrong. On a primitive
colony planet a renegade criminal's chance encounter
with an utterly alien entity unleashes the most primal
of all our fears. An extinct race which inhabited the
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galaxy aeons ago called it "The Reality Dysfunction."
It is the nightmare which has prowled beside us since
the beginning of history. THE REALITY DYSFUNCTION
is a modern classic of science fiction, an extraordinary
feat of storytelling on a truly epic scale.

Valis
When Moslem fundamentalists destroy a key Soviet
oil complex, the Russians initiate a plan of diplomatic
trickery for their seizure of Persian Gulf oil

Adulthood Rites
This installment in the New York Times bestselling I
Survived series from Lauren Tarshis shines a spotlight
on the Normandy landings, just in time for the 75th
anniversary of D-Day!

The Steel Wave
A TIMELESS SCI-FI TRILOGYSpeculative fiction with
time travel, alien armageddon, metaphysical
mysteries, action, adventure, cosmology, cybernetics,
religion, and romance. One book containing the
novels READER, WRITER, and MAKER.

The Liberation Trilogy Boxed Set
The definitive chronicle of the Allied triumph in
Europe during World War II, Rick Atkinson's Liberation
Trilogy is now together in one boxed set From the War
in North Africa to the Invasion of Normandy, the
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Liberation Trilogy recounts the hard fought battles
that led to Allied victory in Second World War. Pulitzer
Prize-winning and New York Times bestselling author
Rick Atkinson brings great drama and exquisite detail
to the retelling of these battles and gives life to a cast
of characters, from the Allied leaders to military
rifleman in combat. His accomplishment is
monumental: the Liberation Trilogy is the most vividly
told, brilliantly researched World War II narrative to
date.

The Escape Artist
From the authors of the bestselling Awakened trilogy
Megan Forrester has barely survived the unthinkable.
Six months ago, she witnessed a horrific accident that
killed her husband and son, and lives with the guilt of
knowing she could have done more to save them.
Now, Megan hopes to mend the pieces of her broken
spirit by attending a local church group’s annual
camping trip. But the church group members—riddled
with dark secrets of their own—make a catastrophic
navigational mistake, leaving them stranded in an
untouched canyon in the West Virginian national
forest. Isolated from any chance of help or rescue,
Megan and the others quickly realize why this side of
the canyon has never been surveyed by humankind:
it’s home to a terrifying prehistoric arachnid that
patiently stalks its prey through even the slightest
movement or vibration in the forest. And it’s
desperate for a meal. Grief-stricken and haunted by
her tragic loss, Megan now faces her ultimate test of
endurance. Can she outwit a bloodthirsty creature
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hellbent on ensuring that no one gets out alive? When
a single wrong turn can mean death, she only has one
option: DON’T MOVE.

Into the Wild
Tade Thompson's Rosewater is the start of an awardwinning, cutting edge trilogy set in Nigeria, by one of
science fiction's most engaging new voices. *Arthur C.
Clarke Award for Best Science Fiction Novel,
winner*Nommo Award for Best Speculative Fiction
Novel, winner Rosewater is a town on the edge. A
community formed around the edges of a mysterious
alien biodome, its residents comprise the hopeful, the
hungry and the helpless - people eager for a glimpse
inside the dome or a taste of its rumored healing
powers. Kaaro is a government agent with a criminal
past. He has seen inside the biodome, and doesn't
care to again -- but when something begins killing off
others like himself, Kaaro must defy his masters to
search for an answer, facing his dark history and
coming to a realization about a horrifying future. The
Wormwood TrilogyRosewaterThe Rosewater
Insurrection

Crusade
The futures of both mankind and an alien species rest
in the hands of one hybrid son in the award-winning
science fiction author’s masterful sequel to Dawn.
Nuclear war had nearly destroyed mankind when the
Oankali came to the rescue, saving humanity—but at
a price. The Oankali survive by mixing their DNA with
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that of other species, and now on Earth they have
permitted no child to be born without an Oankali
parent. The first true hybrid is a boy named Akin—son
of Lilith Iyapo— and to the naked eye he looks human,
for now. He is born with extraordinary sensory
powers, understanding speech at birth, speaking in
sentences at two months old, and soon developing
the ability to see at the molecular level. More
powerful than any human or Oankali, he will be the
architect of both races’ intergalactic future. But
before he can carry this new species into the stars,
Akin must decide which unlucky souls will stay
behind. At once a coming-of-age story, science fiction
adventure, and philosophical exploration, Butler’s
ambitious and breathtaking novel ultimately raises
the question of what it means to be human. This
ebook features an illustrated biography of Octavia E.
Butler including rare images from the author’s estate.

Don’t Move
The visionary author’s masterpiece pulls us—along
with her Black female hero—through time to face the
horrors of slavery and explore the impacts of racism,
sexism, and white supremacy then and now. Dana, a
modern black woman, is celebrating her twenty-sixth
birthday with her new husband when she is snatched
abruptly from her home in California and transported
to the antebellum South. Rufus, the white son of a
plantation owner, is drowning, and Dana has been
summoned to save him. Dana is drawn back
repeatedly through time to the slave quarters, and
each time the stay grows longer, more arduous, and
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more dangerous until it is uncertain whether or not
Dana's life will end, long before it has a chance to
begin.

Bone Talk
The definitive translation by Dick Davis of the great
national epic of Iran—now newly revised and
expanded to be the most complete English-language
edition Dick Davis—“our pre-eminent translator from
the Persian” (The Washington Post)—has revised and
expanded his acclaimed translation of Ferdowsi’s
masterpiece, adding more than 100 pages of newly
translated text. Davis’s elegant combination of prose
and verse allows the poetry of the Shahnameh to sing
its own tales directly, interspersed sparingly with
clearly marked explanations to ease along modern
readers. Originally composed for the Samanid princes
of Khorasan in the tenth century, the Shahnameh is
among the greatest works of world literature. This
prodigious narrative tells the story of pre-Islamic
Persia, from the mythical creation of the world and
the dawn of Persian civilization through the seventhcentury Arab conquest. The stories of the Shahnameh
are deeply embedded in Persian culture and beyond,
as attested by their appearance in such works as The
Kite Runner and the love poems of Rumi and Hafez.
For more than sixty-five years, Penguin has been the
leading publisher of classic literature in the Englishspeaking world. With more than 1,500 titles, Penguin
Classics represents a global bookshelf of the best
works throughout history and across genres and
disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide
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authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and
notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary
authors, as well as up-to-date translations by awardwinning translators. From the Trade Paperback
edition.

The War of the Worlds
In a futuristic military adventure a recruit goes
through the roughest boot camp in the universe and
into battle with the Terran Mobile Infantry in what
historians would come to call the First Interstellar War

The Day of the Triffids
Aliens have planned against us for centuries And now
the attack is ready. Charlie Jackson's archaeological
team find advanced technology in an undisturbed
16th Century graves. While investigating the
discovery, giant sinkholes appear across planet,
marking the start of Earth's colonization and the
descent of civilization. Charlie, and the rest of
humanity will have to fight for survival, sacrificing the
life they've known to protect themselves from an
ancient and previously dormant enemy. Even that
might not be enough as aliens exact a plan that will
change the course of history forever. Critical Dawn is
the republished apocalyptic ride to the very edge of
human existence. Factions will battle for control of the
Earth-if they can avoid the threat of extinction. "Five
stars! Epic sci-fi thriller with twists, scares, and nonstop action that'll have you up 'til dawn!" -- David W.
Wright co-author of the Yesterday's Gone and
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WhiteSpace series. "Critical Dawn will consume you
and not let you go until the very end. This is War of
the Worlds if the aliens did not get sick and die, and
it's not just the aliens you have to worry about.
Immensely Enjoyable." -- M L Banner, author of Stone
Age.

Kindred
A New York Times Notable Book: In 2025, with the
world descending into madness and anarchy, one
woman begins a fateful journey toward a better
future. “A stunner.” —Flea, musician and actor,
TheWall Street Journal Lauren Olamina and her family
live in one of the only safe neighborhoods remaining
on the outskirts of Los Angeles. Behind the walls of
their defended enclave, Lauren’s father, a preacher,
and a handful of other citizens try to salvage what
remains of a culture that has been destroyed by
drugs, disease, war, and chronic water shortages.
While her father tries to lead people on the righteous
path, Lauren struggles with hyperempathy, a
condition that makes her extraordinarily sensitive to
the pain of others. When fire destroys their
compound, Lauren’s family is killed and she is forced
out into a world that is fraught with danger. With a
handful of other refugees, Lauren must make her way
north to safety, along the way conceiving a
revolutionary idea that may mean salvation for all
mankind. This ebook features an illustrated biography
of Octavia E. Butler including rare images from the
author’s estate.
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Awakened
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER "Meltzer is a
master and this is his best. Not since The Girl with the
Dragon Tattoo have you seen a character like this.
Get ready to meet Nola. If you've never tried Meltzer,
this is the one."--Harlan Coben WHO IS NOLA BROWN?
Nola is a mystery Nola is trouble. And Nola is
supposed to be dead. Her body was found on a plane
that mysteriously fell from the sky as it left a secret
military base in the Alaskan wilderness. Her
commanding officer verifies she's dead. The US
government confirms it. But Jim "Zig" Zigarowski has
just found out the truth: Nola is still alive. And on the
run. Zig works at Dover Air Force Base, helping put to
rest the bodies of those who die on top-secret
missions. Nola was a childhood friend of Zig's
daughter and someone who once saved his
daughter's life. So when Zig realizes Nola is still alive,
he's determined to find her. Yet as Zig digs into Nola's
past, he learns that trouble follows Nola everywhere
she goes. Nola is the U.S. Army's artist-in-residence-a
painter and trained soldier who rushes into battle,
making art from war's aftermath and sharing
observations about today's wars that would otherwise
go overlooked. On her last mission, Nola saw
something nobody was supposed to see, earning her
an enemy unlike any other, one who will do whatever
it takes to keep Nola quiet. Together, Nola and Zig will
either reveal a sleight of hand being played at the
highest levels of power or die trying to uncover the US
Army's most mysterious secret-a centuries-old
conspiracy that traces back through history to the
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greatest escape artist of all: Harry Houdini.

Sword and Citadel
Fighting back and destroying alien ships has grave
consequences. Earth faces its ultimate destruction,
unless bitter enemies can work together. Earth is
recovering after Charlie and his group managed to
stamp out the immediate alien threat. Now, Denver
and his team, stationed in a liberated croatoan farm,
plan to restore humanity as the dominant force. But
when shocking information comes to light, they set off
on an immediate mission north. The team encounter a
hybrid city, where humans and croatoans live and
work together. It's here in this strange new civilisation
that Denver discovers there's a bigger threat to the
planet than the aliens already on the surface:
something far more terrible is coming, and it's a race
against the clock to save every survivor from the
impending onslaught. Critical Path is the republished
exciting sequel to Critical Dawn.

An Army at Dawn
Melanie Stryder refuses to fade away. The earth has
been invaded by a species that takes over the minds
of their human hosts while leaving their bodies intact,
and most of humanity has succumbed. Wanderer, the
invading 'soul' who has been given Melanie's body,
knew about the challenges of living inside a human:
the overwhelming emotions, the too-vivid memories.
But there was one difficulty Wanderer didn't expect:
the former tenant of her body refusing to relinquish
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possession of her mind. Melanie fills Wanderer's
thoughts with visions of the man Melanie loves Jared, a human who still lives in hiding. Unable to
separate herself from her body's desires, Wanderer
yearns for a man she's never met. As outside forces
make Wanderer and Melanie unwilling allies, they set
off to search for the man they both love.

Darkness at Noon
As prophesized, a young house cat becomes an
apprentice warrior in a clan of wild cats, where he
faces many dangers and treachery both within and
outside of his new clan.

Red Sky at Noon
"A powerful, complex, and fascinating coming-of-age
novel." -- Costa Book Award Panel A boy and a girl in
the Philippine jungle must confront what coming of
age will mean to their friendship made even more
complicated when Americans invade their country.

Parable of the Sower
Recently voted the greatest fantasy of all time, after
The Lord of the Rings and The Hobbit, Gene Wolfe's
The Book of the New Sun is an extraordinary epic, set
a million years in the future, on an Earth transformed
in mysterious and wondrous ways, in a time when our
present culture is no longer even a memory. Severian,
the central character, is a torturer, exiled from his
guild after falling in love with one of his victims, and
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journeying to the distant city of Thrax, armed with his
ancient executioner's sword, Terminus Est. This
edition contains the second two volumes of this four
volume novel, The Sword of the Lictor and The Citadel
of the Autarch.

Tolstoy on Shakespeare
When a meteorite lands in Surrey, the locals don't
know what to make of it. But as Martians emerge and
begin killing bystanders, it quickly becomes
clear—England is under attack. Armed soldiers
converge on the scene to ward off the invaders, but
meanwhile, more Martian cylinders land on Earth,
bringing reinforcements. As war breaks out across
England, the locals must fight for their lives, but life
on Earth will never be the same. This is an unabridged
version of one of the first fictional accounts of
extraterrestrial invasion. H. G. Wells's military science
fiction novel was first published in book form in 1898,
and is considered a classic of English literature.

Critical Dawn
Nuclear war has destroyed human civilization.Captain
Jake Phillips wakes in his crash landed ship and finds
Earth transformed into a dangerous new world. He
faces two immediate threats that will test his survival
skills to the limit. Discovery leads to danger.Skye
Reed, a tracker from one of the strongholds built to
protect humanity, uncovers evidence that could spell
the end for their fragile society. With friends and
enemies revealing truths about the past, she will need
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to decide who to trust.Sixth Cycle is a gritty postapocalyptic story of survival and adventure.

Rosewater
ONE MAN SETS IN MOTION THE COLLAPSE OF
CIVILIZATION. It's 2209. World War III has left
humanity fragmented. Three colonies survive, each
on a different world - Earth supports New Paris, its
moon has become Nippon One, and Mars has Port
Sydney. Trade and tensions bind them, keeping peace
balanced on the edge of a precipice. A cruel dictator
rages on one world. A failed experiment plunges
another into financial ruin. Diplomatic pressures bear
down on the third. All it would take is for one man to
tip everything over into conflict. ENTER BASTIEN
LYONS. A man on the run, Bastien's moral compass
has made him a fugitive in the colonies. The odds
against his escape are stacked high - a military robot
built to erase outlaws hunts him. So do bounty
hunters. What's worse: Bastien finds himself caught in
a deadly political chess match between Earth and
Mars. He must not only outwit those threats but also
create alliances to live. In doing so, Bastien will push
the world towardsTHE FINAL WARS.

Starship Troopers
A fight for survival in an alien world. Revenge is
planned against Unity. Denver, Charlie and Layla are
trapped in the middle of a galactic conflict which has
spanned across many millennia. With no immediate
allies on either side, they must use all of their skill
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and strength to stay alive and find a way back to
Earth-if there is one. An old enemy of Unity is intent of
making them pay for his humiliating treatment. He's
gathering forces to the south with vengeance in mind.
Mike and Mae must work together with the citizens of
Unity to find a way of repelling Augustus' force, or
face extinction at the hands of the old emperor.
Critical Strike is the republished exciting third
instalment of the Invasion Trilogy.

The Guns at Last Light
“Murray and Wearmouth’s latest THE BRINK is a whiteknuckled rollercoaster. This novel is chocked full of
everything I love: strange creatures, a world teetering
on the edge, and heroes who I’d want at my side
during any firefight. This isn’t just a story hopped on
steroids—but one injected with nitrous and blazing on
all cylinders. Give me more!” —James Rollins, #1 New
York Times bestseller of Crucible The sequel to the
international bestseller (including #1 Sunday Times
bestseller) Awakened, by one of the stars of TruTV’s
Impractical Jokers and a bestselling science fiction
author. Former NYC Mayor Tom Cafferty has been
haunted by the horror of a single day. The opening of
the brand new Z-train subway line beneath the
Hudson River—the supposed shining moment of his
tenure. But the ribbon-cutting ceremony turned
deadly when the train carrying Cafferty’s wife and
other citizens was attacked by a horde of hyper
intelligent, bloodthirsty creatures previously unknown
to humanity. Everything changed for Cafferty, exNYPD officer Sarah Bowcut, and tech-expert Diego
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Munoz that day. They had uncovered the deadly
truth: the attack was no accident. And now the
creatures that wreaked havoc underneath New York
have spread worldwide, and with a massive coverup—and a secret organization holding nations
hostage with the knowledge of how to kill
them—Cafferty’s team must fight against impossible
odds to save the entire planet from an apocalyptic
scale disaster. An explosive and thrilling international
adventure, the stakes are even higher in the latest
book from bestselling duo James S. Murray and
Darren Wearmouth!
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